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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Attend our CPCF in-person event; GPhC's warning on emerging risks in pharmacy practice; CPCF webpage; Dispensing and Supply updates.
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			Don’t miss your chance to join the CPCF Roadshow
Places are still available for our upcoming CPCF Roadshow events in Huddersfield (13th April) and London (26th April). These in-person events will expand on the content from our recent webinars and provide:
1. A detailed overview of the new CPCF funding and contractual arrangements
1. Updates from Community Pharmacy England, with contributions from DHSC and NHS England officials
1. More time for Q&A and discussion with the team

More than 1,000 pharmacy owners and team members participated in our webinars recently, which you can still watch on-demand.









		Find out more and register here 






		






			GPhC highlights concerns to registrants and pharmacy owners
The General Pharmaceutical Council (GPhC) has issued a notice to pharmacists, pharmacy technicians, and owners outlining several areas of concern. These include involvement with unregulated online prescribing services, the supply or administration of unlicensed and non-medicinal products, and the introduction of complementary therapies such as acupuncture.

Pharmacy teams are encouraged to review the information carefully and consider any necessary steps relevant to their professional responsibilities and practice setting.
Learn more 
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	In case you missed it: New CPCF settlement: 2024/25 and 2025/26 webpage
This page will be regularly updated with further information and resources as they become available.









		Visit the CPCF settlement webpage 






		






			Dispensing and Supply Updates
Drug safety update: Fezolinetant▼(Veoza)
The Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) has released a drug safety update for Fezolinetant▼(Veoza): risk of liver injury; new recommendations to minimise risk. View the full details

Medicine Supply Notification
A Tier 2 medicine supply notification has been issued for Galantamine 8mg, 16mg and 24mg modified-release capsules, which are out of stock until late July 2025. However, alternatives remain available.  Learn more

Updated factsheet and webpage: Prescription charge exemptions
Our Dispensing Factsheet: Exemptions from the prescription charge has been updated to reflect recent changes, including the removal of Tax Credit exemption categories from 6th April 2025.

The information on our exemptions from the prescription charge webpage has also been updated. Pharmacy teams should ensure they are using the latest guidance when checking exemption status.
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2025 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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